From: Patricia Silver

To: Deep Geologic Repository Project/ Projet de stockage de déchets radioactifs[CEAA\ACEE]
Subject: Nuclear waste dump

Date: April 4, 2017 8:13:12 AM

Dear Sirs,

I know that the official date for public input on the projected waste dump near
Kincardine is past, however, | feel that | must add my voice to the many who are
concerned about this matter. There seems to be a divergence in opinion on the
possible dangers of this project so close to a source of human water use. However,
in this matter, surely it would be better to err on the side of caution, of respect for
the presently unexpected. Looking at the worst case scenario, surely it would be
better to locate the waste disposal site further from concentrations of human
habitation and use. In the past, we have encountered disastrous effects of
unsuspected pollution in the Great Lakes area, and of unexpected nuclear
contamination in eastern North America, among other instances.

We need to be very careful in our use of the earth, and not risk the possibilities of
longterm bad results from what may look like commercially viable options.

Yours sincerely,

Patricia Silver ( a resident of London, Ontario)
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